
 

 

Peggy Sherry 
Principal Deputy Comptroller/CFO – Office of the Comptroller of the Currency 

At OCC, Ms. Sherry leads agency strategic and performance planning, oversees an annual 

operating budget of approximately $1 billion and serves as the Principal Deputy Comptroller in 

the Office of Management. Ms. Sherry joined the agency in September 2016. Prior to joining 

the OCC, Ms. Sherry served in a variety of management roles at the National Credit Union 

Administration, U.S. Holocaust Memorial Museum, IRS, and DHS.  Ms. Sherry is a Certified 

Public Accountant and a National Academy for Public Administration Fellow. 

 


